
Trevor Prentice 
 

The English Indoor Bowling Association Ltd is saddened with the passing of its Director, Trevor Prentice. 
 

 
 
Trevor became a Director of the EIBA in May 2022, where he quickly demonstrated his knowledge and 
experience of a bowls administrator in the months that followed. 
 
As well as being a Director of the EIBA Trevor served Camberley & District IBC and Surrey County Indoor 
Bowls Association with equal dedication. 
 
As well as being a bowls administrator for 41 years Trevor played both indoor and outdoors for over 43 years. 
 
We extend our sincere condolences to his wife, Rosemary, family and friends at this time. He will be sorely 
missed. 
 
Trevor’s Funeral is on Friday 9th December at 11:30 at: 
 
Easthampstead Crematorium 
South Road 
Bracknell 
Wokingham 
RG40 3DW 
 
Following this the Wake will be from about 13:00 at:  
 
Camberley and District Indoor Bowling Club 
St Georges Industrial Estate 
Wilton Road 
Camberley 
GU15 2QW  
 
His family have requested no flowers. 
Details for donations will be on the Order of Service. 

 


